
Osceola Middle School Advisory Committee Meeting Notes 

November 9, 2017 

In attendance for the SAC Committee were regular members: Sean Downing (Principal); Nate Cowan (teacher); 

and Elizabeth Miller (teacher and at-large member). A proxy vote was received from the following members who 

were unable to attend due to scheduling conflicts: Mark Mayers (community member); Eunice Robledo (ELL 

Paraprofessional); Dana Mehrer and Sylvia Anuez (parents). The meeting was presided by Sean Downing which 

began at 4:03 PM.    

In old business, Mr. Downing reviewed the minutes from the previous meeting, which was held on September 26, 

2017. A motion to accept the minutes was made by Mrs. Miller and seconded by Mr. Downing. Motion carried.  

In new business, Mrs. Miller presented a financial request for the expenditure of $250 for prizes associated with a 

creative writing contest. A motion to accept the request was made by Mr. Downing and seconded by Mr. Cowan. 

Motion carried. 

Mr. Downing presented a financial request on behalf of Harold Wise, OMS Guidance counselor, for the 

expenditure of $250 for student and teacher incentives related to the OMS PBS Team. A motion to accept the 

request was made by Mr. Downing and seconded by Mr. Cowan. Motion carried. 

Our next meeting was set on January 18, 2018, and was proposed to begin at 8:00 AM, and done as part of a 

learning walk.  

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Mr. Cowan and seconded by Mr. Downing. The motion was passed 

by a unanimous vote and the meeting was adjourned at 4:08 PM. 

 

Meeting notes submitted for approval to the membership by Sean Downing, Osceola Middle School Principal. If 

clarification, revision, or embellishment is needed, please reply to Mr. Downing via district email.  

Thank you to all who were in attendance! 

 


